Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: bus lane cameras
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 
Please provide details of the council's top three highest earning bus lane cameras in 2021/22. 

For each, can you please provide the following:
• The location
• Number of fines handed out 
• Income generated from each camera
• Please provide the statistics above for the 12 months prior (2020/21) too.
Answer:

The relevant information can be accessed via the Council’s open data platform, please see link below
Explore — Leicester Open Data 
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the FOIA because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is made publicly accessible to the applicant by other means/ in another form or format.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
